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WOODBRIDGE, VA – Szabo, Zelnick & Erickson (SZE) announces that Jan Roltsch-

Anoll, long-time Prince William County resident and member of their firm, was named 

among the 28 Virginia Women to be recognized as the 2009 “Influential Women of 

Virginia” by Virginia Lawyers Weekly.  The awards program honors the outstanding 

efforts of women in the Commonwealth in all fields, including law, business, health care, 

education and the arts.  Virginia Lawyers Weekly selected outstanding women across the 

Commonwealth who have made significant contributions to their communities, their 

chosen professions, and society as a whole.  

 

“We are extremely proud that Jan is being recognized as an ‘Influential Woman of 

Virginia,’” said Jerry L. Erickson, managing partner of SZE. “Jan has made extraordinary 

contributions to our firm, her clients and to the Prince William community.  This award 

recognizes Jan as a leader not just in the legal field, but in the greater Virginia 

community.” 

 

Ms. Roltsch-Anoll is a partner in the firm’s litigation practice. She grew up in Prince 

William County, graduated from Gar-Field High School and has practiced law for over 

twenty years.  She represents clients in complicated business, commercial, estate and 

personal injury actions on both the trial and appellate levels and in state and federal 

courts.  She has served on the Virginia Bar’s disciplinary committee, and as a faculty 

member of the Virginia Bar’s Professionalism Course.  In 2003 she received the Arthur 

W. Sinclair Professionalism Award from the Prince William County Bar Association, the 

highest honor bestowed by the local Bar on an attorney.   In addition to Ms. Roltsch-

Anoll’s exceptional professional achievements, she has served as the President of the 

Prince William County Bar Foundation for the past seven years.  In this capacity, she has 

been a driving force behind the continued funding and operation of the Bar Association’s 

annual Children’s Defense Fund program called Beat the Odds® in Prince William 

County.  Last year the local chapter of John Paul I Knights of Columbus voted Ms. 

Roltsch-Anoll their “Citizen of the Year” for her devotion to the plight of at-risk-youth in 

our County.  

 

Ms. Roltsch-Anoll will receive her award at a luncheon on May 14, 2009 in Richmond, 

Virginia.   
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